===============================================================================

                      DAREN of WV News June 12, 2022                      (F62)

                      (304) 679-3470 wa8llm@yahoo.com

Wood County Emergency Communications, 319 Communications Dr, Waverly, WV 26184

                      www.wc8ec.com or www.wc8ec.org

DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Not much to report this week.  I haven't heard from anyone about any activities

that's been going on, or coming up.  I've been getting ready for the monthly

meeting of Wood County Emergency Communications.  After that I will be spending

the next couple weeks getting things ready for Field Day on June 25th and 26th.

The officials of the Chic-Fil-A Road Run has asked for communications help for

their event on the morning of June 25th.  That will only take a few hours to

provide, and then we can head to the Field Day site.  I hear the temperature is

supposed to be up in the 90's this coming week, and some possible thunder

storms.  Since the Wood County Emergency Communications 147.255 MHz voice

repeater site was only about five miles from the Deerwalk VFD Ice Cream Social,

I took a break from the social and went to the tower site.  Since Miller

Communications, who owns the tower site is going to replace the old backup

batteries, I removed the old ones and cleaned up the building.  The old

batteries were cracked and needs to be replaced.  The last time we removed the

charging supply from the batteries the voltage immediately dropped to less than

8 volts, with no load.  They are ready to be replaced.

I don't know if anyone has sent Mike Talkington, N8FWD, any information about

Packet radio stations on any frequencies they know of.  I still need to get Mike

a list of all of the DAREN stations that are active in West Virginia.  Mike is

compiling a list of Packet Nodes and Dipipeaters which he's hoping to make a

Packet Radio Page.  That's all I have for this week.  If you have anything you

would like to pass on to other, you might let me know.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.
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